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Subject: GSFC Announcement  

Dear Colleague:  

Yesterday it was announced that I have accepted a new position within Governor Kemp’s office. I am 

humbled and excited by this opportunity and I look forward to continuing to serve the state of Georgia 

in a new role. However, I cannot deny the fact that I will miss GSFC and the state’s financial aid 

community – all of you – immensely.  

Many of you know that I started in a college financial aid office and, as odd as it may seem, immediately 

knew I had found my passion. When I began at GSFC many years ago, you welcomed me, taught me, and 

encouraged me. Thank you for your support, partnership, and friendship over the years. I look forward 

to those relationships continuing. 

Until my successor is named, Andy Parsons will serve as the main executive office point of contact 

should you need to reach him. Pennie Strong, Benita Jorgensen, Chris Green, and others remain the 

primary points of contact for your day to day needs. They are an experienced and competent group and 

I am fortunate to have benefited by having them on my team.  

I cannot overstate enough how passionate I am about the work that we do to serve the students and 

families of Georgia. I love this profession and the community, and I am confident that I will find ways to 

stay connected as appropriate.  

Best of luck to each of you in all that you do and do not hesitate to let me know if I can ever be of 

service.  

Regards, 

 

Caylee Noggle 

http://www.gsfc.org/

